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StowTown Records is proud to announce the signing of talented family group, The Browns.
Ernie Haase, president of StowTown Records, comments: “The Browns are an extremely
talented family full of musical ability and they’re talent is matched by their sincerity and
kindness. We are very excited to have them join the StowTown family!”

The family group, who will release their debut StowTown release, Love Loud, in late August, is
compromised of siblings Andrew, Adam, Michaela, and mom Shelly. “We’re thrilled to be joining
the StowTown family,” comments Shelly Brown. “Their belief in our family is humbling and we
are beyond excited!”

Born and raised on a farm in lowa, the Browns are no strangers to hard work and persistence.
With hard work, constant touring, a strong fan base and above all, a commitment to ministry,
this family has caught the attention of music lovers and industry insiders alike.

After catching the attention of StowTown Records, it was only a matter of time before The
Browns spent time in the studio crafting a CD, Their sound has been described as progressive —
The Martins meets Point of Grace and FFH.

Gospel music lovers all across the country are finding out that Shelly Brown gave each of her
children a secret weapon — music lessons! Their instrumental skills — fiddle, guitar and bass
guitar — are an added bonus to the high-energy harmony of the three young adults that keep
listeners coming back for more!

ABOUT STOWTOWN RECORDS
Formed in 2010 by Ernie Haase and Producer/Arranger Wayne Haun, StowTown Records has
quickly become a leading independent label and is distributed through an exclusive agreement
with Provident / Sony Distribution.

For more information on The Browns, visit www.TheBrownsMusic.com . For more information
on StowTown Records, visit
www.StowTownRecords.com
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